
Shire of East Pilbara Ordinary Council Meeting – 28 July 2023 

 

Item 14 New Business of an Urgent Nature introduced by a decision of Council 

 

Ordinary Meeting – Change of Location 

 

That Council: 

1. Postpones convening its 25 August 2023 Ordinary Council Meeting in either 
Parnngurr or Punmu to a date following the local government elections, to 
be considered by the incoming elected Council; 

2. Changes the location of the 25 August 2023 Ordinary Council Meeting to 
Nullagine;  

3. Authorises the Chief Executive Officer to arrange a program of activities and 
inspections in consultation with local community; and 

4. Authorises the Chief Executive Officer to publish the changes on the Shire’s 
website. 

 

Reasons for Decision 

To provide the new Council with the opportunity to engage with First Nations 
Communities and through a program of activities and inspections gain a deeper 
appreciation of local government related issues in all parts of the East Pilbara district. 


